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Congratulations to those couples who were able to fulfill the requirements to enter CheonBo. We had a 

wonderful ceremony at church and celebrate all together. Now we are hearing that True Mother has 

extended the period for fulfillment to enter CheonBo this year until December 231st. Please see the recent 

e-mail for details. 

 

On Saturday evening October 23rd at 5:00pm True Mother will be holding a victory celebration and 

everyone is invited to be a part of it through ipeaceTV. Please see the announcement. You can watch the 

event on peacelink,live, and specifically: tv.peacelink,live/live/details/?vid=dajDk7wAcFc 

 

As always, please also send your reflections to Rev. Inguk Seo at iseo@ unification,org so they can be 

shared with True Mother as soon as possible after the event. 

 

Last week we had a young adult-led service and the response was overwhelmingly positive. Let's 

encourage our young people and have them participate more. 

 

Next Tuesday will be the 1-year anniversary of Dr Yong's Morning Devotion. He intends to do Morning 

Devotion for 7 years. If you would like to send Dr Yong a congratulatory message and tell him what 

Morning Devotion means to you please send them to me at Tyneside44@ comcast,net and I will share 

them `with Dr Yong. 

 

God Bless You 

 

Pastor Thompson 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 


